
“Getting to Know the 

LDCCW.org Website”  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Time and Time Again I’ve Heard, 

“I need help finding things on the website!” 
 

I’m here to help. 
 

The La Crosse Diocesan Council of Catholic Women 

Is Hosting a Zoom Meeting to Tour Our Website, 

Available to Everyone. 
 

On Wednesday, July 12, 2023, Join with Your Computer 

at 1 pm or 6:30 pm 
 

Invitations Will be Emailed the Day Before 
 

To Get on the List Contact LDCCW Vice President 

Candace V. McGrath at candymcgrath@yahoo.com, 

or Call/Text 608-647-0400 
 

Technology is nice when it works. 
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